
      a Vista High School  &  La Sierra High School 
 

909 North State College Boulevard                                                                       951 North State College Boulevard 

Fullerton, CA  92831-3098 ■ 714-447-5500                                                                    Fullerton, CA  92831-3098 ■ 

714-447-7820 

Sandi Layana, Principal                                                        Steve McLaughlin, Ed.D., Superintendent of Schools 

La Vista High School ★ A California Model Continuation High School  

 
 

FULLERTON JOINT UNION HIGH SCHOOL DISTRICT 

L  

 

03/15/2022 

 

Dear Adult Program Vendors and Community Partners, 

  

  

We are very excited about our annual La Sierra Adult Transition Program Careers Night 

and Resource Fair and are looking forward to hosting many adult service providers and 

community resources!  We hope you will be able to come and share information with our 

students and families, staff and community members.  Our Careers Night and Resource Fair 

will be held on Thursday, April 14th from 6:00pm to 7:30pm, in the Quad of La Sierra 

High School. The address is 951 North State College Blvd in Fullerton, 92831.   We will 

begin setting up at 5:30.  

  

Please bring literature or any presentation materials regarding your program for 

approximately 100 students and families, and plan to host an informational booth to 

showcase your agencies’ services. Audio visual equipment, such as a laptop is encouraged 

to showcase your program. (Please inform ahead of time if you need to be located near an 

outlet).  If possible, we would also like to hear from consumers who participate in your 

program if they would like to share their experiences at work or with independent living.  We 

have students who are interested in supported employment, supported living and adult day 

programs.  If you are interested in presenting information about your program in a 

breakout session, please let me know so we can schedule accordingly. 

  

I hope you or a representative from your agency will participate in this exciting event. 

Please let me know if we can reserve a booth for your agency.   If you have any 

questions please call me at (714) 447-5524 or email me at cdobyns@fjuhsd.org. 

  

  

  

Sincerely, 

 

 Charlotte Dobyns 
 
Charlotte Dobyns 

Transition Instructor and ATP Department Chair, La Sierra High School 
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